
 

136 New Freedom Rd. 

Clementon, NJ 08021 

(856) 783-8833 

 

Issue 2, April 2019 

“Like” us on Facebook and 

get up-to-date information 

and discounts! 

www.facebook.com/qualityland 

Questions, concerns, comments, or 

suggestions for our newsletter? Contact 

Kerri at kerrimcnally@qualityland.net 

We are looking for help for the upcoming 

spring season! If you or someone you 

know has landscaping experience or is 

willing to learn, please stop by and fill out 

an application today! 

 

 

Irrigation System 
Start-Up Tips: 

o Activate system to be 
running as soon as 
temperatures reach 
around 60 degrees 

o Run system between 
rainfalls to get your 
lawn greening up 

o If your system is not 
working properly  have 
it checked out by our 
experienced 
technicians 

 
 
 

April’s Customer 
Checklist: 

o Schedule your 
irrigation start-up 
NOW! Appointments 
are filling up fast. 
weather permitting. 

o Call our Yard 
Department to find 
out our latest prices 
on mulch, stone, and 
soil. Once the weather 
breaks, you will want 
to get your DIY 
supplies from 
Quality! 

o Start thinking about 
your spring and 
summer flowers, we 
will be purchasing our 
stock shortly! 

 

 

Mowing Services Starting Soon! 
It may not look like your lawn needs to be mowed yet. However, 
within the next couple of weeks you will see your lawn coming 
back to life. That is, of course, as long as Old Man Winter finally 
goes away as expected! As of right now, we plan on starting 
mowing services the week of April 15th. However, this is weather 
permitting. If you would like your lawn cut before that or want to 
hold off on mowing services, please call Kerri at 856-783-8833 x 
11.  
Typically, at a residential home, you will see a two man crew 
cutting, edging, spin trimming all obstructions, and blowing the 
property down. Also at each visit, the foreman will inspect the 
property for any tree, shrub, or lawn problems. He will take 
notes and someone will notify you of any problems found in an 
effort to get them resolved immediately. 
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